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I am writing with very strong support for bill LD 233. I do not feel it is respectful to
any sex that a member of the opposite sex be allowed where nudity may exist. My
opinion goes for females in men’s locker rooms as well as men in woman’s. Anyone
that says they are perfectly fine if their 16 old daughter came home and said “hey ya
know what? Mary Smith is really a guy! I saw her penis today after gym class” is
lying. What are gonna say sir, “oh that’s nice honey. Hell, might as well show you
mine. Nothing sacred these days.” Get real. Of Joey wants to put on make up and
Suzy wants to stuff a sock in her jeans, who cares. It’s make believe. Pretending. But
when push comes to shove we have to keep it separated. Thanks for listening.



